
 

 

February 13, 2025 

 

Lovely Reminders about VFC this February!  
 

 
 
 

VFC Recertification is due Friday, February 14! 

• Make sure to complete VFC recertification by this Friday 

(Valentine’s Day)! The California VFC Program appreciates 

your continued partnership and participation in the VFC 

Program.       

• Complete recertification by logging in to myCAvax today!  

 

Continue immunizing infants against RSV this season! 

• Infants are recommended to 

receive nirsevimab (Beyfortus) 

now until the end of March. 

Let’s continue to keep infants 

safe this respiratory virus 

season! 

• For more info on RSV for 

infants, see the EZIZ RSV 

immunization page. 

 
Thank you for all you do to protect VFC patients! 

 

https://mycavax.cdph.ca.gov/s/login/?startURL=%2Fs%2Fvaccines-for-children%3Ft%3D1739227958464
https://eziz.org/administration/schedules-recs/rsv-faqs/
https://eziz.org/administration/schedules-recs/rsv-faqs/


 

  
California Department of Public Health, Immunization Branch 
Vaccines for Children (VFC) Program 
850 Marina Bay Parkway 
Richmond, CA 94804 
Phone: 877-2GET-VFC (877-243-8832) 
Fax: 877-FAXX-VFC (877-329-9832) 
Email: MyVFCVaccines@cdph.ca.gov 
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